
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s) of Curlew 5th Graders,

I am very excited to begin the 2022 - 2023 school year and to seeing some 
familiar faces and meeting new ones. I am looking forward to a productive 
partnership with you to ensure our children can achieve their highest potential. Please 
feel free to reach out to me at any time either through email or by phone.  The 
school phone number is (509)779-4931 and my school email is anelson@curlewsd.org.  I 
look forward to teaching your awesome 5th graders this year and building positive 
relationships with you and our students.  School starts on September 6th, 2022.  I will 
also be sending home weekly newsletters to share what is happening in the 
classroom.  They will come home in Thursday Folders.  If you can help with snacks 
for the class, please send healthy options.  I will also try to have some available for 
students.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Nelson

Here is a list of supplies you will need this school year.

 (24) #2 pencils 
 (2) glue sticks
 ( 1 ) wide ruled loose-leaf paper 
 (5) spiral notebooks or composition notebooks
 Erasers (your choice of either pencil top or big pink erasers) 
Markers
 Colored Pencils or Crayons 
 (4) pocket folders
 Pens (2 black or blue, 1 red)
 Scissors
 Pencil pouch (please no boxes)
 Highlighters (3 different colors)
 (2) Post-it notes 3x3
 Index cards
 P.E. Shoes (non-marking)

Appreciated for the class

 Snacks
Wipes
 Tissues
 Hand Sanitizer (for personal use)
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